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Team suits are in and our athletes are
looking sharp!

Keep an eye out for an email in March to
order your team swim pack and parka!
Those athletes participating in the swim
meets have an opportunity to train with
Coach Jim on Saturday mornings! Enquire
if you are interested.

Winter session ends March 15th.
Spring session commences after spring
break.
Please check out the website to stay up
to date on anything to do with Otters.
Parent Ambassador Volunteer Spots
are full. Thank you to those who have
signed up. Those still requiring some
volunteer hours will have an
opportunity to volunteer at the
upcoming meet in March.

SAVE THE DATE! 
THE SMITHERS REGIONAL SWIM MEET

MARCH 9-10TH!
Stay tuned in the next couple weeks for
information on meet registration and  
volunteering.

Thank you to Cody, Breyer and Kadence for  
coaching and supporting these athletes at this
event!

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS:

Eight BVOSC athletes took to the pool to compete in
the Northwest Regional Championships in Terrace
on January 19-21st. Smithers athletes performed
well with several PBs, and a few medals as well! See
the results on the website or go to Terrace results. 

https://bvosc.poolq.net/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/182418205143769/
https://bvosc.poolq.net/
https://bvosc.poolq.net/results/41375

